
Circular No. P-12/24                                                               Date: 27.06.2024 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 
BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

Dear Parents 

Namaskar! 

Hope you and your family are enjoying quality time with each other! With the 
summer break almost at its end, I hope that children are feeling rejuvenated and 
ready for the school year ahead. 

We are pleased to share with you that the School Management has very graciously 
acceded to the request of installation of air conditioners in the classrooms and 
other indoor areas. Installation work of ACs in the classrooms is going on in full 
swing and will be completed very soon. We hope that this welcome step will 
create a more conducive environment and will help the students concentrate 
better during the hot and humid weather. 

In order to cover the cost of providing this additional facility in the classrooms, 
we request you to pay one-time charges of Rs. 2000/- (Rs. Two thousand only) 
per child along with the school fee of the second quarter. This will help ensure 
that we can maintain the air conditioning units effectively and provide a 
comfortable learning environment for all the students. We believe that the 
benefits of a cooler, more comfortable classroom will greatly enhance the overall 
educational experience for our students. 

You are hereby reminded that the fee for 2nd quarter is due from 6th July, 2024 
onwards. Kindly pay the school fee in time to avoid late fee fine. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership in creating the best 
possible learning environment at DAV. We cherish your association with us. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

(J. K. Sidhu) 

Principal 


